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Mr. Wayne Coffman
4405 Bel Pre Road IN RESPONSE REFER
Rockville, MD 20853 TO F01A-79-225

Dear Mr. Coffman:

This is in response to your letter of June 14, 1979 in which you requested,
pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of the winning proposal
in regard to RFP-RS-NRR-79-107.

Enclosed, please find a copy of the winning Technical Proposal. As per
a telephone conversation of July 12, 1979 with Jacob Zamansky of my
staff, you have agreed to limit the scope of your request to this technical
proposal.

This will, therefore, complete action on your request.

Sircpel,
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J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records'
Office of Administration
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